
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Addition to May 

2024 
 

BEACH DAYS…. 
We are hoping for great 
weather for our Beach 
Day celebrations.  It looks 
like the weather is going to 
be beautiful and we will be 
able to get wet and have 
tons of fun!   If the weather 
does not cooperate, we 
have lots of fun indoor 
activities planned. It is a 
great way to end our 
fantastic school year!  

 

MOMS’ NIGHT OUT 
VENDOR EXPO…. 

Thank you to everyone 
who came out for this fun 
night.  It was a huge 
success!! Thank you to all 
our amazing vendors.  
Thank you to all the 
families who donated 
items for the raffle 
baskets.  Thank you to all 
the staff that worked so 
hard to pull this event off. 
Special thanks to Ms. 
Annie who made this 
event a reality.  Thank you 
to Humberts Meats, 
Bridgetown Finer Meats, 
Wassler Meats, R&R 
Meats, Sweet Nothings by 
Jennifer for donating all 
the food trays. A Giant 
Thank you to our main 
sponsor “Rack & Ballauer 
Excavating Co., Inc. 

AIR CONDITIONING…. 

Happy dance…we are 
getting air conditioning 
installed in the Preschool 
in June.  This includes all 

downstairs rooms.         

 

GOOD LUCK . . . 

Thanks to all the Pilgrim 
staff for such a wonderful 
year.  We are grateful for 
all your support and look 
forward to next year.  It 
has been a joy to watch 
the children learn and 
grow throughout the year.  
Best wishes to those 
entering kindergarten next 
year. We know you will do 
an amazing job.   We will 
miss you.   

For those returning, we 
look forward to seeing you 
next fall.  Have a safe and 
wonderful summer. 

A GREAT BIG THANK 
YOU IN ADVANCE…. 
Thank you so much to 
Jenny Handley & Grace 
Lambrinides for 
organizing the 
teacher/staff appreciation 
luncheon that will be held 
on Monday, May 22nd.  
Thanks also to all the 
families who donated for 
the luncheon.  We are 
looking forward to it.  It is 
always a perfect way to 
end our year.  We are very 
blessed and grateful. 

A BIG THANK YOU TO: 
DANIELLE SCHAEFER, 
& BRITT & BJ 
WANNINGER, DAN 
SCHNEIDER & ERIN 
LINNING for volunteering 
your time as our nurses.  
Your special care and 
healing hands were 
greatly appreciated. 

Thanks to everyone who 
donated items whenever 
we asked.  We can find a 
use for almost anything.  

Thanks to all the 
parents/grandparents who 
walked to the Bowling 
Alley with the 5’s classes. 

Thanks to all the families 
for bringing snack for our 
party days! 

Thanks to all our families 
for completing helping 
days. A big thank you for 
those who volunteered 
EXTRA days.  The 
teachers are so grateful 
for the extra help in the 
classroom to complete the 
projects and tasks 

We are blessed with the 
best families around! 

2024-2025 
ENROLLMENT... 

Please make sure your 
paperwork is turned in for 
the 2024-2025 school 
year.  The medical form 
will transfer over to next 
school year if it is not 
expired.   The forms are 
due NOW.  
 
SUMMER 
ACTIVITIES/CAMPS … 
 
Green Township 
Library/Cheviot Library 
offers special programs 
and activities all summer 
long.  369-6095 
Cincinnati Zoo and 
Botanical Garden: 
513-281-4700. 
www.cincyzoo.org 
Gamble Nippert YMCA 
Offers Preschool Camp  
(661-1105) 
Mercy Health Plex.  
Themed week camps for 
ages 3.5-12 years old.  
389-5600 
Greendale Cinemas 
(Located on  
RT.50) - Offers $1 movies 
beginning in June on 
Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays at 10:00a.m. 
(812-532-7469). 
Cincinnati Parks 
Offering summer camps to 
preschool and school 
aged children.  



 

 

www.cincinnati-
oh.gov/parks.com 
Soccer Shots 
www.soccershots.org 
CLUB MMA 
941-2582 
5724 Harrison Ave.  
www.CLUB-MMA.com 
VBS: Westwood United 
Methodist 
513-661-3139 
 
Reminders and Other 
Important Information…. 
 

• The office will be open 
periodically throughout 
the summer.  Please 
call 574-9047 or email 
if you have any 
questions or need to 
drop off paperwork 

• A summer newsletter 
with student 
placements and 
teacher assignments 
will be mailed at the 
beginning of August. 

• Please make sure 
your tuition has been 
paid in full by the last 
day of school. 

• The first day of school 
next year will be 
September 3rd or 4th. 
Please pay close 
attention to your 
summer newsletter 
about Open House 
times, signing up for 
helper days and paying 
remainder of fees.   

• You will receive your 
parent handbook on the 
first day of school. 

 
CONGRATULATIONS…. 
We would like to extend a 
big -thank you and -
CONGRATULATIONS to 
Margo Taulbee on 
celebrating her 45-year 
anniversary at Pilgrim 
Preschool.  “Teachers can 
change lives with the right 
mix of chalk & challenge.” 

“The meaning of life is to 
find your gift.  The 
purpose of life is to give it 
away.”  We are honored 
that you choose Pilgrim 
Preschool as the place to 
share your gifts.  
 She is not retiring☺; we 
would just like to 
recognize and honor her.   
 
HAPPY RETIREMENT… 
We are sad to announce 
that Miss Laura Hickey, 
our amazing secretary, 
sub, and aide, is retiring 
after 28 years at Pilgrim 
Preschool.  She is going 
to be missed more than 
words can describe. She 
has touched the lives and 
hearts of so many children 
and has left a lasting 
imprint on each one for a 
lifetime.  We will miss her 
energy and willingness to 
help wherever needed.  
Congratulations on your 
retirement!  May it be 
everything you have 
dreamed of and more. We 
love you, Miss Laura! 
 

Have a safe & fun summer.  
Thanks for everything! 

Miss Chrisy, and Pilgrim 
staff 

http://www.cincinnati-oh.gov/parks.com
http://www.cincinnati-oh.gov/parks.com
http://www.soccershots.org/
http://www.club-mma.com/

